CASE 39019, Application of SUNRAY
DX OIL COMPANY FOR COMPULSORY
POOLING, LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO.
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MR. UTZ: Gentlemen, the hearing will come to order.
I am éure that you gentlemen that are in the first five cases
today realize that this is a little bit complicated. Therefore,
we are going to change our procedure somewhat, and I will, at this
time, call Eases 3910, 3911, 3894 and 3818 and 3819, and I will
ask for appearancéé;for all five cases. As you know, all these
cases are involved in this conglomeration of nénstandard units,
forced pooling and so forth. As soon as we have appearances and
all the appearances, we will recess the hearing and call a pre-

hearing conference down in the Land Office conference room

" downstairs. We will see if we can work out something before we

get started. This doesn't mean we won't hear your cases. If
you want to go éhead and hear them, we'll hear them. At this
time, we will call for appearances.

MR, HATCH: We'll do this one case at a time because
some of tﬁem, perhaps, may not be familiar with it.

MR, UTZ: Yes. 1'll just call the cases and get
the appearances. ' 3910.

MR. HINKLE: Clarence Hinkle, of Hinkle, Bondurant,
and Christy appearing on behalf of Atlantic Richfield in connec-
tion with cases 3910 and 3911.

MR. MORRIS: ﬁichard Morris, Montgomery,vFederici,
Andrews, Hannahs and Morris, Santa Fe, appearing for Mr. R. R.

Morrison in cases 3910 and 3911,
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1lahin of Keilahin and FoX

roducers in cases 3910 and 3911.

MR. KELLAHIN: Jason Ke

of Santa Fe appearing for BTA Oil P
MR. KELLY: pooker Kelly, of wWhite, Gilbert, Koch
and Kelly. 1'11 be appearing in all of the cases on pehalf of

sun Oil Company, px Division.
MR. HINKLE: 1'a like to have my'appeafance also in-

cluded in case 3918.
~If the Examiner please. 1 thought you

MR. KELLAHIN:

were QOin to call them one at a time.
t didnit work out that

MR, UTZ: Well, I was;, but i

way .
1'd like m§ appearance for BTA to

MR. KELLAHIN:
. . s

show in all of the cases.
MR, MORRIS: Mr. ExamineYx, that's the sane for ne.

earances entered for Mr. R. R. Morrison

1'd like to have my app

and Gas Company in all five cases.

and for signal 0il
MR. BROWN: william profwn of ganta Fe, Legal pepart-

fice, appearing in cases numberxed

3911 and 3919 for and on behalf of the Conmmissioner of Public

Lands.

MR. KELLY: Mr. Examiner, I think since you're cailing'
for appearance in all the cases now, in case 3919, the applicant
WﬁhiS'time moves to dismiss count two of its application which
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ig for the nonstandard one hundred sixty acre proration unit.

MR. MORRIS: My. Examiner, could I respond to‘the
métidnzﬁo dismiss the,alternative there? Since the matter is
going to a prehearihq conference, could I ask that noAaction be
taken by the Commission-on this request until éfter this confer-
ence is é&hdlude'?

MR. UTZ: I think that's a reasonable"request. ‘I'll
rule on the request forvdismissal of this por£ion after the »
prehearing conference. Are there other appearances in any of
these five cases since we have lumped them toéether at this time?

How many people'are you going to have? Why don't you hold
up your hands, all of you who want to aﬁtend tﬁis conference
so we can figure out whether we've got a big encugh room Or not.
Can we get fifteen in yodr yoom down there?

MR. BROWN: I think sO.

MR. UTZ:N about fifteen, gixteen, seventeen), eighteeh{

UNIDENTIFIED SPEAKER: We probably can go into Morgan
Hxl1l. That might be better.

MR. UTZ: Thefe's nobddy in Morgan Hall, nobody
going to use it that you know of?

MR. BROWN: Ve could check for sure.

MR UTZ: Well, we'll be down. We'll recess‘the

hearing for the time peing and try to get this over within about

thirty minutesl Now, you people that have any exhibits for the
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following cases for any cases for today, why don't you see the
reporter and get them all marked so that we can save a little
time that way.
(Whereupon, Applicant Atlantic
Richfield Exhibits Numbers One,
T™wo, Three and Four were marked
for identification in cases
3910 and 3911.)
(Whereupon, at 10:45, following a short recess, the
following proceedinygs were had.) |
MR. UTZ: The hearing will come to orderxr, please.
We'll continue the hearing on the same premiss that we started
this morniné and consolidate the first five caées for purposesi
of testimony oniy. Of course, separate orders will be written
on each of the five caséé, and these will he cases 3910, 3911,
3894, 3918 and 3919. I anticipate that these cases will take
until at least noon so any of you people that don't want to lig-
" ten to the fun,‘weil, I'm sure you won't miss énything. You
may proceed,
The order of‘testimony for these cases will be just as
the cases are listed. It will be Atlantic, first, Signal, Morrison,
and Sunray.
MR. KELLY: Just a minute. I would like to also

have the rocord show Mr. Bob Spurlock, the attorney that's associ-

ated witH me, and also, we have our motion to dismiss the second

count of the application of 3919 which I would again renew for




the record.

MR. UTZ: You had an objection to the dismissal?

MR. MORRIS: No, I have no gbjébtion.

MR. UTZ: Without objectionk the second portion of
case 3919 which calls for the nqnstandard unit across the section
line will be dismissed. Yoﬁ'may proceed.

MR. HINKLE: Clarence Hinkle, Hinkle, Bondurant agd
Christy of Roswell appearing on behalf of Atlantic Richfield |
Company<in connection with cases 3910 and 3911, We have two
witnesses and four exhibits which will all pertain to these two
cases. I'd like to have the two witnesses sworn: Mr. Marvin:
Pringle and Jack Biard.

MR. U72: Why don't we just ask ail the witnesses in
these five cases to stand and bé sworn at this time,

(Witnesses sworn.)

MR. UTZ: Did you have your exhibits marked, Mr.

4

Hinkle?

MR, HINKiE: Yes, sir. '“Before proceeding with the
testimony, as far as Atlantic Richfield is concerned, in connec-
tion with these two cases, we would like for the Commission and
the Examiner to take notice of the special field rules which
have been adopted in conﬁection with the Simanola Pool and the .
Vada-Pennsylvanian Pool. There will be no attempt made to make

the rules of the orders that have been entered in those cases a



se.

part'of the record in this ca
*****

MARVIN PRINGLE, having been first duiy sworn, was exanined

and testified as follows:

DIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MR. HINKLE:
gtate your name. your residence and by whom you are

8
employed?
A My name js Marvin pringle.. I reside in Roswell, New
npany -

ployed by the Atlantic Richfield Co

Mexico and I'm em
n with atlantic RrRi

chfield?

0 Wwhat is your positio
A Senior OperatiOns Engineer.
ously testified pefore the 0il Conserxva~

0 yave you previ

,
tion Commission?

A Yes, gir, I have.
o = You are a Graduate Petroleﬁm Engineer?

A I am.
tions as & pPetroleum Engineer are a matfer

Your qualifica

o
of record with the commission?
A yes, they are.
0  Are you familiar with the development that is taking
nian Pool?

place in the simanola and the Vada—Pennsylva

A I am.
Have you made 2 study of the various well logs and the

0




1s in this area?

production history of the wel
A 1 have. .
Are you familiax with the applicatiOns of atlantic

0 and 3911?

0
Richfield in cases 391
1 am.

A yes, Sir:s
Q what 18 arlantic richfield seeking toO acconplish by

0, Atlantic Richfield is

n and the

e applications?

thes
ijth cases 391

In connection ¥
ng" formatio

in the Bough
the sOuthwest

h

g of interest
quarter of

geeking poolin

ation unit consisting of

standard prorx
Township 10 S
1, atlantic RrRi

outh, Range 34 East.

chfield‘is seeking pooling of

gection 17,

in case 391
et formation, a standard unit consisting
Township 10 South, Rrange

e sOutheast aqu
a nonstandard proxra-

of th
we are seeking
he southeast

er of Sec~

34 East: in the alternative,
east half of t quarter

sting of the
uthWest quart

tion unit consi
and the west h
10 gouth, Rang

alf of the SO

of gection 8
e 34 gpast.

rion 9. all in.Township
ndard unit YO

Q Would this last pons tandar

u testified to be

to be drilled in the northeast southeast of

dedicated to a well

8?2
A Yes, sir, it would.
yed or has there been prepared under

Have you prepa
4 in this case?

Q
o be introduce

your direction exhibits t
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i . n yes, Sir: 1 have.
| 0 prefer to Atlantic Richfield's pxhibit Number One
and explain what this shows?
A Exhibit Nunber One is a plat of the ayea in gquestion.
ge 1n the area and wells :

This exhibit show

have been drilled-thereon.

ing and P

cases 3910 2

that
roration unitS»covered Fo)'4
1

ad 3911, It
e top

ndard and nonstandard

jeld's appl
ﬂxwesau

: sta
jcations in
cture peind

is exhibit i

Atlantic Richf
drawh on th

fural map wi
g a CYOsS

¢~ also 2 struc

of the pough nc formation.

ghown on th

AlsO
theast throu

gh the

section indeX rrendind from southwest!to noyx

area 1in queStion. ‘ ' _

| o I the styuctural condition shown by_Exhibit Numbex -

one of any particular significance inythis area? - |

A gtructure shown 1is relatively flat and is of very

1ittle siqnificance in this particular case. 1t then appearS. _
production is dependan »

gs of format

and in MY opinion: the
sufficient porosity and thickne ion,

structure:
Q NOW s refer tO EXhibit NumbeY
4 what it'shows?

1ogs to for
n on gxhib

jssion what this is an
umber Two are m a cYoss gection
it Nunmpex

Exhibit N
ndex as show

s section i
g fifty~

there's a reference 1ine of minu
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the sea Tevel. AlsoO., there's 2 line
and shown on each 109

npu gormation:
he perforations

—

drawn on

ijs a bar with circles in 3¢ which represent t

present’thefproductive interﬁal B ol formation
in these wells.

oss section S productiﬁe interval of

‘ give to nine feet

ges fyom; P

The CY
formation ran
All of the n are

e area @ncomp

lICII
cross sectio

the Bough
wells on the

n.this area.
assed bY the

£hickness i
s that in th

the Bough ok

d units reque
ctive.

propose
ous and produ

ably continu
17, which is

No. 1 state

formation is reason
1ocated in

the Moxrison
0SS section?

s well is lo

Q Is

shown on this cr
cated nineteen

gection 17,
a No, SiY:

it is not. Thi
a eighty feet from the south and west 1ines of gection
pecause at the

ded on the cross gection

hundred an
t is not inclu

n of the cYos

17 and i

time of preparatio s section, we did not have 2 lo9g
available on this well.

r with the completion data of wells

you familia
or compulsory

Q Arxre
s of Atlanti

e application c Richfield £s
nits in gectio

jnvolved in th

poolind of the gtandard U n 17 and gection 8?
-\ ves, SirY:

e these wells arilled and completed?

Q when wer




onnection W

In C
5th day of M

A

éﬁarted on OX about the 2

V4 30th,

ay, 1968

oY apout Jul 1968.
n gection

The well i
roximately ¢
capable

1968, and was

S
Q pxe poth

completed apyp
of these wells compie
g oil'and gas in payind quantities?

of producin
wells?

R : A Yes they are:
Q Are You familiar with the potential of these
A our jnformation indicatﬁs_that the well in Seption
dndred thirtyﬂnine parrels

ntial rests of three h
jpitial potential

TG .

y 4day.

of oil per day s
of thrée nundred seventy—five parrels of oil pe
Q Are you familiar with the productibn, or ho¥w mach
placed'on~production?v

ce they,were

e well drille

n 17,

produced sin
da in gectio

these
A In connection with tb
records indicate that f£or the month of august, pfoduction was
and forty~six batrels of oil: and for the
ninety-one

hundred and
t available

e \ nonth of geptembers it was eight-two
barrelsjof oil. The prd&uction record was no
rober -

gor the month of OcC
what about PT

m the well

oduction fro
ve stated was

Q
as vie ha

this well,
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there wWas no productlon in geptenber and, again, the records are
ple for the pontn of poctoher.
ecial field rules anu re-

0 Are YO
gulations for the Vada—Pennsy

.Y Yes. ‘pundred and sixty
e spaciﬁg and roration units with 2 pr0portionalifactor"of

able.purposes.
rqvide where 2 well is a

acr
rilled

- 4.717 for allovw
ese rules P

Q what do th

tion anit?
onstandard P

ndard prora
jowable assi
a~s£andard al
3 “sixty acres.

1led ON el

on a nonsta
gned to an

A The al
ars the sane ratié to jowable as the acreade in

unit be
nit pears t

o one hundre
ghty

ells are ari
+he allowable

6ﬁstandard u
es this mea

the n
0 Do n that if w
acre spacing on the Vada—?ennsy1Vanian pool that

will be cut in half?
A This 18 as 1 interpret it.
jeld deéirous of developinq its
the existing

ovided bPY

acread
rules?
A YWe are. le axe desirous ro coﬁply completely with
da—Pennsylvanian pool.
th respect

s in the va
o) in your opinion: jg therxre any

can effectiv

ed sixty acres in the v

as one nundy
e 1S not.

No, ther 1 pelieve t

A
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efficiently and economically drain one hundred and sixty acres in

the area in question. The Comrission has previously heard a con-
siderable amount cof data pertaining to this matter in this reser-

voir, and the evidence undoubtedly speaks for itscelf as one: hundred

sixty acre units have been -established.

Q In your opinién, would the pooling or communitization
of acreage to form standard proration unit#, as requested in
cases 3910 and 3911, prevent the’drillinq of unnecessary wells
and generally be in the interest of conservatioh and the preven-
tion of waste and the protection of correlative rights?

A Yes, sir.

MR. HINKLE: We would like to offer in evidence
Exhibits 1 and 2.

MR, MbRRIS: No objection.

MR UTZ: Without ’object‘ion -

MR. HINKLE: That's all éf the direct examination.

MR. UTZ: -- Exhiibits 1 and 2 will be entered into

the record.

(Whereupon, Applicant's Exhibits
1 .and 2 were admitted in
evidence.)

MR. UTZ: Any queétions of the witness?

MR. MORRIS: Yes, sir., First, I may ask Mr. Hinkle

~ to what effect his other witness will testify so I won't ask unnec-

essary questions of this witness.

MR, HINKLE: Our other witness, Mr. Jack Biard, is the
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A Yes, sir, it is.

MR. HINKLE: May I interrupt here just a minute? It
looks we may be in agreement on the settlement, as far as 3910 and
11 are concerned. To be sure that we understand.the terms and
that everYbody.is in agreement, we would like to have about three
mihutes recess to see that we clearly understand each other and
then,‘if we do, we can drop these cases out of you order; that
is, 3910 and 3911.

MR. UTZ: I think it might be worth three minutes.

(Whereupon, recess was had.)

MR. HINKLE: Mr. Examiner, Atlantic Richfield and
Morrison have reached an agreement. Théy're éilling to stipulate
that the Commissibg can enter a forced pooling order in cases 3910
and 3911. Now, we'll give you a written stipulation as to the
terms as betwgen the parties that the order is to embody as far as
the well costs and the risk factofs are concerned and that tbe
order can designate Mr. Mbrrison as the opefator*of these two
wells to be effective, as far as the productién is concerned, as of
October the 1lst, 1968; as to both wells.

MR. BROWN: -Can we have a copy of that order, would
there be any objection, for our files?

MR. HINKLE: Oh, yes. The reason we wanted down a
written stipulation is the figures as to the total éost that the

order is to embody. They will have to be checked out there as

to the actual cost to put in this order, but we are in agreement
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on them. It's just a matter of getting them reduced to writing
a;d getting them to the Commission. WNow, of course, the reason
we want the oxder from the Commission forlforcéd pooling would
be that i would be binding upon the royalty owners, the over-
riding royalty.

MR. BROWN: This would be a standard unit, I take
it.

MR. UTZ: 1It's vour intention then to go aheéq and

hear the cases?

MR. HINKLE: No. We'll just stipulate that an order
can be had according to the stipulation for forced pooling in

both of these cases without further testimony.

MR, NUTTER: Also, I presume, Mr. Hinkle, that you

would dismiss ydur alternative request here?

MR, HINKLE: VYes. We'll dismiss the alternative
reqﬁest in case 3911.

MR, UTZ: It's a little matter of a record on which
to base an order.

MR. HINKLE: The basis is on the stipulation.
ATCJ: You're stipulatiné on this, you say, to
be binding on who?

MR. HINKLE: On the over-riding rovalty owners.

MR. HATCH: Well, the owners,-bﬁt then --

MR. HINKLE: In other words, if we didn't --

MR. HATCH: But the order is bindinc on them, your

stipulation doesn’t'~~_I mean, you can't stipulate for them.
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MR. HINKLE: Well, we're stipulating an order can
‘be entered in these cases. They have entered no appearance in
these cases and there's been §ublication of notice and I think"

that any order that's entered in ﬁhe case would ‘be binding upon
them.

MR. BROWN: As far as the Stat's concerned, why,
of course, we will go along with them. We have entered them\be-
fore and the oniy -

MR. HATCH: You have asntered them? ~I mean; on the
oréér, the objection -~

MR. BROWN: Well, the only objection was to the
alternative, completing a nonstandard unit,

MR. UTZ: Well, the stipulation and objection, this
does a&ay with that. _ -

MR, HATCH: This does away with that.

MR. BROWN: That's right. As I say, we've got no
objection to it. We would, if it's not objeéctionable, like to
have a copy of the stipulation for our files.

MR. UTZ: Now, you will get us the stipulation?

MR. HINKLE: A written stipulation as to the terms
as far as the risk factors and the well costs and the émount,_the
half interest that we're-paying and so forth, which we're in
agreement on, but it's a matter of reducing it down to writing

and be sure we get it correct.
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MR. NUTTER: There's also a provision in our forced
pooling order as to operating costs.
MR. HINKLE: That all will be in the stipulation.
As to the operatindg costs, we have agreed upon that and what there
ﬁill be in the future --
MR. NUTTER: Of course. there's a provision on over-

head.

MR. HINKLE: -- and, of course, the accounting

procedure and so forth to be followed.

MR. WHEELER: May I ask a question?
MR. UTZ: State your name, please, for the record.

MR. WHEELER: W. 7. Wheeler with Signal. What's the
purpose of includiﬁg the terms of the o0il work to the commi ssion?
MR. HiNKLE: So that they <an pbe embodied in the
forced pooling'orfer so that they Wlll ‘show that Atlantic Richfleld
is to pay a certain portion of the cost for each well and certain
amount cf risk factor and operating cost and that they are not to
share in the production except beginning as of October the first

or to get the term straightened out.

MR. WHEELER: Is it necessary that these terms be
included in the order?
MR. HINKLE: viell, I think any order has to show
there what atlantic Richfield would have to pay to —-
MR UTZ: Wwell, it would have to show the risk

factor and the operating costs. The Examiner will first rule on




e on cases -~

your request to dismiss the alternativ

MR. HINKLE: 3911.
the'alternative of which is for

- 3911,
at this tire will be

MR UTZ:
a section line, -

d unit to CcYoss
ation mentioned by

a nonstandar
accept the stipul

nd 3911

dismissed. We will also
ony in cases 3910 a

further restim

Mr. Hinkle in lieu of
_and an order on each case will be written. The cases are both -
taken under advisement at this time.
MR. HINKLE: Thank you very much.
MR. MORRIS: May I nave just a minute?
creasiﬁg

e time here and in view of the in

In view of th
e to work out som

t we might pe abl
t the hearing b

possibilities tha ething on the
other cases now, could T ask tha e adjourned until

after iunch?
MR. UTZ: Let me ask a question pefore that. Do we
have any of the saltwater people here now?

MR. NUTTER: Yes.
e two of them.
ss further hearin

Taken undexy advise-

4We, ‘hav

MR. UTZ:
g on

and we'll rece

es 3910 and 3911,
s that satisfactory?

ment are cas

18 and 3919 unti

1 one thirty. I

3894, 39
MR. MORRIS: Yes, sir. Thank you.
(Whereupon, at approximately 11:20 o'clock a.M.:
as had, and at.1:30~o'clock p.M., the fol-

recess W
lowing procee

1'11 call the cases a
ume the hearing

dings were had.)

gain and let you

MR, UTZ:
on Cases

make you motion on the record. Wwe'll res




20

3894 and 3918 and 3919 which were recessed this morning until
one thirty. |

MR. MORRIS: Mr. Examiner, with respect to Caée 3894,
Signél 0il and Gas Company requests that the case be dismissed.

' With respect to Case 3918, Mr. R. R. Morrison requests that that

Pan

case be dismissed.

MR. KELLY: Comes now, Booker Kelly of Gilbert, White,
Koch and Kelly on behalf of Sunray DX Oil Company, successor to
Sunray DX Company., and moves that Case 3919 be dismissed.

MR. UTZ: Cases 3894 and 3918 and 3919 will be

dismissed.
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Docket No. 32-68

DOCKET: EXAMINER HEARING - THURSDAY - NOVEMBER 7, 1968

9 A.M. - OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM,

STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING ~ SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

The following cases will be heard before Elvis A. Utz, Examiner, or
Daniel S. Nutter, Alternate Examiner:

CASE 3910:

CASE 3911:

CASE 3894:

{(Continued from’the October 23, 1968 Examiner Hearing)
Application of Atlantic Rlchfleld Pompany for compulscry
pooling, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-~
styled cause, seeks an order pooling all mineral interests
in the Bough "C" zone of the Pennsylvanian formation under-
lying the SW/4 of Section 17, Township 10 South, Range 34
East, Vada-Pennsylvanian Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.

Said acreage to be dedicated to a well located in the NE/4
SW/4 of said Section 17.

(Confinued from the October 23, 1968 Examiner Hearing)

Application of Atlantic Richfield Company for compulsory
pooling, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant;-in the above-
styled cause, seeks an order pooling all mineral interests
in the Bough "C" zone of the Pennsylvanian formation under-
lying the SE/4 of Section 8, Township 10 South, Range 34
East, Vada-Pennsylvanian Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.

Said acreage to be dedicated to a well located in the NW/4
SE/4 of said Section 8. In the alternative applicant seeks
approval of a non-standard oil proration unit comprising the
B/2 SE/4 of said Section 8 and the W/2 SW/4 of Section 9,
said Township and Range, said unit to be dedicated to a
well to be drilled in the NE/4 SE/4 of said Section 8.

{(Continued and Readvertised)

Application of Signal 0il and Gas Company for a non-standard

oil proration unit, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in

the above-styled cause, seeks approval of a non-standard oil
proration unit comprising the W/2 NE/4 and the N/2 SE/4 of
Section 17, Township 10 South, Range 34 East, Vada-Pennsylvanian
Pool, Lea County, New Mexico, said unit to be dedicated to its
State AP Well No. 1 located 1980 feet from the South line and
660 feet from the East line of said Section 17.

In the alternative, applicant seeks approval of-an 80~acre
non-standard oil proration unit comprising the N/2 SE/4 of
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(Case 3894 continued)

said Section 17 and the assignment of approximately 79%
of a standard 160-acre unit allowable for sald pool to said
80-acre unit,

CASE 3918: Application of R. R. Morrison for three non-standard prora-
tion units, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-
styled cause, seeks approval of three non-standard 80-acre.
oil proration units in Township 10 South, Range 34 East, Vada-
Pennsylvanian Pool, described as follows:

Unit No. 1 comprising the E/2 SW/4 of Section 17,
" dedicated to applicant's State "17" Well No. i
located in Unit K of said Section 17:

Unit No. 2 comprising the E/2 NE/4 of Section 17,
dedicated to applicant's Atlantic "A" State Well
No. 1 located in Unit A of said Section 17;

Unit’No. 3 comprisihg_the W/2 SE/A of Section 8,
dedicated to applicant's State "B" Well No. 1
located in Unit J of said Section 8.

. B ¢ P ]
Applicant further seeks the assignment of approximately 79%
of a.standard l60-acre unit allowable for said pool to each
of the aforesaid 80-acre units.

CASE 3919: Application of Sunray DX 0il Company for compulsory pooling,
Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-~styled cause,
seeks an order pooling all mineral interests in the Bough "C"
zone of the Pennsylvanian formation underlying the SE/4 of
Section 17, Township 10 South, Range 34 East, Vada-Pennsylvanlan
Pool, Lea County, New Mexico. Said acreage to be dedicated to
Signal 0Oil Company's State AP Well No. 1 located in Unit I of
said Section 17. In the alternative applicant seeks approval
of a non-standard proration unit comprising the S/2 SE/4 of
said Section 17 and the N/2 NE/4 of Section 20, said Township
and Range, said unit to be dedicated to applicant’'s New Mexico
"AW" Well No. 1 located in the NE/4 NE/4 of said Section 20.

CASE 3912: Application of American Petrofina Company of Texas for salt
water disposal, Roosevelt County, New Mexico. Applicant,
in the above-styled cause, seeks authority to dispose of
produced salt water into the San Andres, Glorieta, and Abo
formatlons in the open-hole interval from approximately 4211
feet to 8690 feet in its Federal "C" Well No. 2 located in
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CASE -3920:

CASE 3921:

CASE 3922:

CASE 3923:

Application of Kern County Land Company for salt water
disposal, Roosevelt County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the
above-styled cause, seeks authority to dispose of produced
salt water into the San Andres formation in the perforated
interval from approximately 4158 feet to 4233 feet in its
Federal 23 Well No. il located in Unit F of Section 23, Town=-
ship 7 South, Range 33 East, Chaveroo-San Andres Pool,
Roosevelt County, New Mexico.

Application of Kern County Land Company for salt water disposal,
Roosevelt County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled
cause, seeks authority to dispose ‘of produced salt water into
the San Andres formation in the perforated interval from
approximately 4165 feet to 4291 feet in its Federal 21 Well

No. 3 located in Unit O of Section 21, Township 7 South,

Range 33 East, Chaveroo-San Andres Pool, Roosevelt County,

New Mexico.

Application of Tenneco 0il Company for salt water disposal,
Roosevelt County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled
cause, seeks authority to dispose of produced salt water into
the San Andres formation in the perforated interval from
approximately 4214 fest to 4344 feet in its State "V" Well No.

3 located in Unit K of Section 30, Township 7 South, Range

34 East, Chaveroo-San Andres Pool, Roosevelt County, New Mexico.

Application of Tenneco Oil Company for salt water injection,

Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled

cause, seeks authority to inject produced salt water into the
Wolfcamp formation in the perforated interval from approximately
10642 feet to 10699 feet in its Kemnitz-Wolfcamp Unit Well No.

7 located in Unit O of Section 19, Township 16 South, Range 34
East, Kemnitz-Wolfcamp Pool, Lea County, New Mexico.
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) / SANTA FE
- November i3, 1968

i L Re: Case No. 3919

“Mr. Clarence Hinkle

‘Hinkle, Bonduraint & Christy Order No. . gp.3561

,
[ S

: f”/'Attorneys at Law Applicant:
¢ ! Poat Office Box 10
: ! Roswall, New Mexico 88201 Swnray DX 0il company

i Dear Sir:

= i 7

Enclosed herewith aré two copies of the above—reférenced Com-
mission order recently entered in the subject case.

Very‘truly yours,

M e,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Secretary-Director

ALP/ir
Carbon copy of drder also sent to:

lobbs occ X
Artesia ocCc

Aztec OCC _ _
Other__ Mr. Booker Kelly, Mr. Bob Spurlock, Mr, Jason Kellahin




BEFORE THE OIXL CONSERVATION COMMISSIONR
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION
COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR
THE PURPOEE OF CONSIDERING:

CASE No. 3919
Order No. R-=3561

APPLICATION OF SUNRAY DX OIL
COMPANY FOR COMPULSORY POOLING,
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO. '

. ORDER OF THE COMMISSION

BY THE COMMISSION:

This cause came on for hearing at 9 a.m. on November 7, 1968,
at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Examiner Elvis A. Utz.

NOW, on this__18th gay of November, 1968, the Commission, a -

quoxum being present, having considered the record and the racom-

mendations of the Examiner, and being fully advised in the premises,

FINDS:

That the applicant's request for dismissal should be
granted.

. IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

That Case No, 3919 is hereby dismissad.

v DONE at Banta Fe, Naw Mexico, on the day and year hereinabove
designated.

MEXICO
Rv{ffbu COMMISSION
}

S by
4
DAVID F,. CﬁRGOA hairman
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' APPLICATION OF SUNRAY
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DX OIL COMPANY
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4 MEX1CO. IN THE AL _ERNATIVE

y, NEW
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MEXICO-

APPLICATION
COUNT I

Comes now sunray DX 01l Commpany

and for its Application states:

1. Sunray DX 0il Company i the O

of the SEL of section 17, Township 10

\‘ 5. Sigpsl 01l Company ;s the owner end operato
|
1, section 17, Township 1

\ jocated in Unit
e

Mexico, which well has bresentfy dedicated to it th

]
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1vanian Pool end P

vanisn Pool.

rather than 80-Acre spacing

l\l60-!\cre spacing units

27
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28 \
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30
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(160 Acre oil proration unit.

32
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15

16

17

18
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22
23
24
25
26
27
28
29
30
31
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6. The working interest owners in the SEL of said Section 17 are to the

best of spplicant's knowledge:
- Signal 0il Commpany

Sunray DX 0il Company

Trust U-D Donaldson Brown

John B. Rich ‘

Neville G. Penrose
A copy of this application‘has been sent to the above listed working interest
ovmers.

7. Applicant in order to protect its correlative rights and to avoid the
'drilling of unnecesséry wells seeks an order pooling the verticsal limits of the
i ,

Vada-Pennsylvanian Pool in the SE% of Section 17, Township 10 S. Range 34 E. Lea

County, New Mexico.

COUNT 1X
Comes now Applicant Sunray DX 0il Company and for & second glternative form
of relief prays that in the event its application for force pooling of the SE%
of Section 17, Township 10 South, Range 34 East, Lea County, New Mexicc, be properly
denied by this Commigsion and without waiving its rights sought under Count I -
heredf; states:
1l. Applicaent is the operator of the New Mexico AW No. 1 Well located in the
NEL of the NEL of Section 20, Township»lo Souﬁh, Range 34 East, Lea County, New
Mexico.
2. Prior to the entry of New Mexico 0.C.C. Order No. R-3472 the said Well
was located in the Simanola-Penﬁsylvanian Pool and the Ni of the NEi of said
Section 20 war dedicated to the New Mexico AW No. 1 Well.
3. This Commission by its Order No. R-3L72 contracted the Simanole-
Pennsylvanian Poél'and placed the NI of the NEL of said Section 20 in the Vada-
Pennsylvanian Pool.
4. Applicant in addition to being the operator of the N%»of the NE%—of
said Section 20 is the operator of the S5 of the SEL of Section 17, Township
10 South, Range 3% East, Lea County, New Mexico, which together compromise 160

pcres which it proposes to dedicate to its New Mexico AW No. 1 Well in the Vada-

P
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, BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
. OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

4

IN THE MATTER OF THE HEARING
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION
COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO FOR
THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERING:

’ CASE No. 3919
Order No. R—gjijfjg

APPLICATION OF SUNRAY DX OIL , o
COMPANY FOR COMPULSORY POOLING, o
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO. : L *7725

ORDER OF THE COMMISSION

BY THE COMMISSION:

This cause came on for hearing at 9 =fedock a.m. on

November 7 , 1968 , at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before Examiner
Elvis A. Utz - ' )
NOW, on this day of _ November , 1968, the Commission,

a quorum being present, having considered the record and the
recommendations of the Examiner, and being fully advised in the
premises,

FINDS :

That the applicant's request for dismissal should be
granted. .

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

‘That Case No. 3919 is hereby dismissed.

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year herein-
above designated.



